
Course: Sampling and Preservation of Water and Sediment Samples 

Dear Participant, 

ANA’s Board of Directors announced Ordinance # 99, dated March 12th, 2020. It 

establishes temporary measures to prevent the dissemination of coronavirus (COVID-19). The 

Ordinance suspends, sine die, among others, the promotion and face-to-face participation all 

ANA’s civil servants in technical, scientific and academic events. 

We, therefore, will have to reschedule the face-to-face module of the 

Course “Sampling and Preservation of Water and Sediment Samples", initially scheduled 

to take place between March 30th and April 4th, 2020, for the following date: between 

September 14th and 18th, 2020, at Cetesb’s headquarters in the city of São Paulo, SP (Brazil).

Therefore, air tickets already purchased for participation in the course will have to 

be rescheduled for that new date.

We ask for your understanding of this setback, that is beyond our governability. 

We remind you that the online module is maintained and the teaching materials 

remain available for download, at any time, at the Training website for Water 

Management and through the links contained in the e-mail previously sent to each of the 

participants. 

In case of any doubt, don’t hesitate to contact us. 

Yours truly, 

Coordenação de Capacitação do SINGREH – CCAPS/SAS/ANA 

Superintendência de Apoio ao Sistema Nacional de Gerenciamento de Recursos Hídricos – 

SAS/ANA 

https://capacitacao.ead.unesp.br/index.php/temas/65-hidrologia-e-qualidade-da-agua/130-coleta-e-preservacao-de-amostras-de-agua-e-sedimento
https://capacitacao.ead.unesp.br/index.php/temas/65-hidrologia-e-qualidade-da-agua/130-coleta-e-preservacao-de-amostras-de-agua-e-sedimento
https://capacitacao.ead.unesp.br/



